1. Previously planning applications in Dinas Cross have been refused on the basis of insufficient sewerage infrastructure and capacity being present at the time of application, however this did not appear to be a barrier to the granting of permission for Phase 1 of the housing development for 15 dwellings, could clarity be given on this issue with the proposed phase 2 in a planning stage. 
2. The council are aware of a number of local residents who were not allocated houses in phase 1 but met the criteria.  The residents allocated within the first phase, do in some cases have a tenuous link to the village, what assurance can we receive that local Dinas residents are given a more adequate representation for allocation.
3. The Council have been made aware that there could potentially be a phase 3 and seek clarity on this.
